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5th September 2022 

Dear Parents and Families, 
 
Year 4 and 5 Mixed Football   
 
We will be running a mixed Football after school club for Year 4 and Year 5 children in preparation 
for upcoming competitions.   The sessions will take place every Monday starting from Monday 
12th September 2022 and running up to Monday 17th October 2022.   
 
Places will be allocated by Friday 10th September 2022.  Therefore, please ensure that all forms are 
returned to school no later than Thursday 9th September 2022 to allow us time to allocate all 
places. You will be informed if your child is allocated a place.  Can I remind you that all children 
need to be collected from the main entrance promptly at 4.15 pm unless they have your 
permission to walk home, please make sure you complete the slip to confirm whether your child 
can walk home or will be collected. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Miss E Duffy 
PE Coordinator 
 

Activity: Y4 and Y5 Mixed 
Football 

Time: Monday 12th September  
– Monday 17th October   
3.30-4.15pm 

 
 

 
I give permission for ___________________ to attend Mixed Football after school club. 
 
I will/ will not be collecting my child (please delete). 
 
Signed:  Dated:  Contact Number:  

 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


